
Dear Parents and Carer’s,

Exciting news! Farmor’s School parent teacher association (PTA) is back in action. As a

parent/carer with children at the school you are automatically a member of the school

PTA, along with your children and all the staff at Farmor’s School.

The PTA needs your help and support. Can you give one hour of your time to support one

event a year? Could you make a raffle donation? Could you email over a fundraising idea,

or come along and enjoy an event? Or could you help organise an event or become a

committee member?

To get Farmor's PTA up and running again, we need to recruit parents to join the

committee. As well as providing valuable support to the school, there are lots of other

benefits to supporting Farmor’s School PTA. It’s a chance to make new friends and to get

to know the school environment. You’ll also be helping to raise essential funds which will

make a difference to the children and school community.

For those interested in supporting the PTA, please email myself or Mrs Chamberlain,  

stating whether you would be willing to join the committee, or able to help at events, or if

you have fundraising ideas or you can help with writing funding bids. 

We want to get a committee of parents/carers set up as soon as possible, so that we can

plan events and kick start fundraising for the benefit of the Farmor’s school community.

Thank you in anticipation of your support,

Mrs Campbell and 

Mrs Chamberlain 

vcampbell@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

rchamberlain@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

01285 712302

admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

The Park, Fairford GL7 4JQ 
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